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09/11/2023 
 
Versant Power – Notice of Transmission Disruptions 
 
 
On September 11, 2023, at approximately 1:40 PM Versant Power, Maine Public District (MPD) 
experienced a failed lightning arrestor causing an automatic reclose operation and momentary outage 
to transmission customers in the Easton area.  The failed lightning arrestor was initially assessed and 
isn’t expected to require a future customer outage to replace. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


